POP UP EXHBITION 1/06/2024
HOLY TRINITY CHURCH

We are looking forward to our Pop Up on Saturday the 1st of June at Holy Trinity church in Guildford High Street.

Please bring your paintings, crafts, cards, and other genuine artwork, labelled and priced. Non original work should be stated as such.  The word ‘print’ can be misleading (linoprints, woodprints and screenprints are original artworks, not copies).
We want to make sure the Pop Up goes as smoothly as possible, so it would be great to have an idea of how many of you will be attending and have a pre-booking system in place.
If you are planning to come, please register your interest with me via the email address:  GAS.POP.UP@gmail.com and then please pay the amount of £14 into the GAS bank account
Lloyds: 30-93-74 a/c no 03885619.
Put member’s surname, initials and “POPUP1/06/24” as your payment reference.
This will help everyone to be more organised and to have a better idea of how many of you will be attending.

Times:
Drop off From 8am.
We are hoping to close the church after collection of the artwork by 5 pm
There is an accessible side door in case you are carrying trolleys.
Price: £14.  This £14 will go to the church and Guildford Art Society won't take any commission at all for any sale you make on the day
Artwork: To give you a rough idea of how many pieces to bring, we will be allocating 10 chairs per person (to be adapted according to the numbers of exhibitors). From our experience, we saw that small pieces sell better than bigger ones, but feel free to bring any work you would like to sell that can fit on a chair. We will also have browsers/racks in which to place the artwork (if you have one and you can bring it that would be great!).
Volunteers: We would welcome volunteers to help on the day. It is a great opportunity to meet fellow artists! The atmosphere is relaxed and enjoyable. If you can help please let me know and what slot would be best for you (9.30-12.00, 12.00-14.30 or 14.30-16.30).
Insurance: Artists are responsible for insuring their own work.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to reach out to me on the email address mentioned above.

If you have not been able to complete the bank transfer, you are more than welcome to turn up on the day. We will then request that you bring exactly 14 pounds in cash with you to pay the fee.

Looking forward to seeing you on the 1st of June!

Therese.
